MEMORANDUM

"To promote the airfield and industrial park with fiscally responsible management and provide a diverse economic base for the Greater Kingman Area"

TO: KINGMAN AIRPORT AUTHORITY AIRFIELD COMMITTEE

FROM: Jean Liss, Chair

DATE: September 6, 2016

SUBJECT: AIRFIELD COMMITTEE MEETING – Cancellation

The regular meeting of the Airfield Committee scheduled for September 2016 will be cancelled due to a lack of agenda.

Reports

- 1. The final inspection for the Taxiway C and the Phase 6 Ramp construction project was held on August 25th. The project was determined to be within specifications and staff is working with the contractor, FAA and ADOT to close out the project.
- 2. On August 31st Staff met with representatives of Kinley Horn and Associates, project engineers for the ADOT pavement preservation program, to inspect and survey Runway 3-21 for the proposed sealcoat to be applied next year. Design work will commence and it is anticipated that the project will be ready to bid in April 2017.
- 3. Staff met with representatives of UniSource Energy to discuss an electrical line upgrade to the VOR. The need for the upgrade was discovered during the construction of TWY C.